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              It is with a heavy heart and great reluctance that we write this 
notice to inform District 7 and the local groups, that after a period of 
some 62 years, we the current actve members, at a business meeting 
of the group conscience, held May 6th., 2016, determined that the “24 
Hour Group’ could no longer continue to hold meetings due to 
declining membership and failing health of the limited active 
members.                                                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                                                                             
  Effective Friday, May 13th., after the Monthly Open Meeting the 
group has closed the doors of the rooms at 13 Pleasant St., after a 
period of more than 62 years of keeping the doors open to help the 
suffering alcoholic, “one day at a time”, since June 23rd., 1953.                                                                         
                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

On behalf of the group conscience, we as members of the 24 Hour 
Group and as trusted servants of AA as a whole we regretfully submit 
this notice of closure.                                                                                               
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